Written Objection in relation to Application No 2014/3330/P
13-15 John's Mews

|, Robert Bingham company director of Electric Marketing Ltd, am an adjoining owner at 22 John
Street.

| have repeatedly objected to this application.

| remain concerned that it poses an unacceptable risk to surrounding properties and to the health
of the people who live, work and go to school nearby.

Moreover the entire process has been shambolic, with multiple applications, documents
seemingly disappearing from the planning portal without explanation, no consideration given to
the fact that this is a Conservation Area, and the failure of the Planning department to answer the
guestions put to it by the Development Control Committee on 25 February.

Yours faithfully

Robert Bingham

Electric Marketing Ltd, 22 John Street, London WC1N 2BY _



